compatriot's dream in the creation of a Faculty of
Humanities and Scignces at the University of
Montevideo in 1946,

Mr,., Michener and Senator Drouin in brief
addresses in response, asked Mr. Benavides to convey
to the Uruguayan House of Representatives the thanks
of the Canadian Parliament for the generous gift.

Mr. Michener expressed the conviction that a wise and
noble spirit like that of Mr. Ferreira Would provide

inspiration to those who read his works.
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